
HUNTINGTON PROPERTY OWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Minutes from May 23, 2017 
 

Board of Directors:   Elaine Burzin, Shelly Wortman, Helene Laby via phone 

Manager, Lori Frezer 

Absent:  Diane Sawicki, Randy Suskow 

Homeowners:   None 

Call to Order 4 PM  

Minutes:  Acceptance of April Minutes with corrections. 

Financial Report: 

 Year end financial statement is available. Contact GRS for a copy.  

Landscaping: 

 Carrot wood trees will not be trimmed at this time. 

 Hurricane trim begins first week in June. 

 If Huntington resident has a landscaping issue, call GRS DIRECTLY, (561) 578-8137. Karen, Lori’s  

 Assistant, will generate work order. 

Good/Welfare: 

 No Report 

Pool: 

 Heaters will be turned off for the summer. 

 Umbrellas for the pool are being priced.  

WCA:   

 Fichus hedges are in need of water. Irrigation hoses are being added along the perimeter. 

Manager’s Report: 

 A proposal for a power surge for the pump station was reviewed and was tabled.  

Adjournment: 

 The meeting was adjourned at 4:45. 

 

Next Meeting Dates:   6/27, 7/18  


